
Feedback on Tobacco Smoke Issues in Local 

Parks 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Local Government/Department Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Email: [Your Email] 

Subject: Feedback on Tobacco Smoke Issues in Our Parks 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my concerns regarding the tobacco 

smoke issues observed in our local parks, particularly [specific park name]. As a regular visitor, I 

believe it is crucial to address this matter for the health and comfort of all park-goers. 

Many families and individuals frequent the park for recreational activities and relaxation. 

However, the presence of tobacco smoke can disrupt these experiences and pose health risks, 

especially to children and individuals with respiratory conditions. 

To create a more enjoyable and healthy environment, I would like to suggest the possibility of 

implementing designated smoking areas or increasing awareness about the impacts of smoking in 

public spaces. Additionally, promoting smoke-free parks could significantly enhance the overall 

park experience. 

Thank you for considering this important issue. I look forward to hearing your thoughts and any 

plans that may be in place to address tobacco smoke in our parks. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 


